
 

Singapore’s Transport Safety Investigation Bureau (TSIB) will be hosting its Fourth International Accident 

Investigation Forum (IAI Forum/4) at the Singapore Aviation Academy on 10 to 12 April 2019. Prior to its restructuring to 

include marine safety investigation and renaming to TSIB in August 2016, the then Air Accident Investigation Bureau of 

Singapore hosted the Inaugural IAI Forum in 2010 and the Second and Third IAI Forum in 2013 and 2016 respectively. 

Supported strongly by the International Civil Aviation Organisation (ICAO), the European Civil Aviation 

Conference (ECAC), the International Society of Air Safety Investigators (ISASI), the Flight Safety Foundation (FSF), and 

Curt Lewis and Associates, the triennial IAI Forum aims to bring together the world’s top government investigation officials 

and experts to discuss issues relating to the organisation, infrastructure and management of accident investigation.  It is 

open to investigation officials responsible for discharging their State’s obligation under Annex 13 to the Convention on 

International Civil Aviation, regulatory officials and aviation safety professionals from the aviation industry.  

The three-day IAI Forum is expected to dwell on the following topics, among others:  

 New Developments on AIG Matters in ICAO  

 Protection of Safety Information 

 International Co-operation in Accident Investigation 

 Enhancing Accident Investigation Capabilities 

 Contemporary Investigation Issues 

 Investigation into Safety Management Systems 

 Lessons from Recent Investigations 
 

Registration for the IAI Forum 2019 is now open and further details are available at 

https://www.mot.gov.sg/4thIAIForum 

The TSIB looks forward to welcoming you and your colleagues to the IAI Forum.  Meanwhile, should you have 

any query, please contact Mr Alexander Leong, Air Safety Investigator/TSIB, at  alexander_leong@mot.gov.sg. 
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